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SNRW is a unit of the Nevada
Federation of Republican Women.

We are a Political Action
Committee (PAC), working

at the grassroots level to get out
the vote for Republican

candidates. We also devote our
attention to educating voters on

matters concerning
Douglas County, Nevada,

and our nation.
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   May 2022 When an Elephant Talks, Everyone Listens

No Monthly Meeting in March

KEN GRAY

Sierra Nevada Republican Women Present

NEVADA STATE SENATE CANDIDATES

B

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED R.S.V.P. to Sally Grant  at
 805-377-8044 or Email: SierraNVRepWomen@gmail.com

$5 FEE
INCLUDES

BEVERAGES.
BRING YOUR
OWN LUNCH

Send questions ahead for candidates to
answer at the debate:

775-450-5046 or sharlahales@gmail.com.

DEBATE

DOORS OPEN
11:30 A.M.
MEETING AT NOON
C.O.D. CASINO
MINDEN

    JIM WHEELER            ROBIN TITUS

Wednesday,
May 11, 2022

C.O.D. Casino

The Rumbler
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President
Sondra Condron
775-782-9534
scondron@charter.net

1ST V.P., Programs
Sharla Hales
775-450-5046
sharlahales@gmail.com

2nd V.P., Membership
Barbara McRoberts
775-781-0563
bamcroberts@outlook.com

Treasurer
Jacie Peters
775-901-1898
sierranvrepwomen
@gmail.com

Recording Secretary
Nancy Jarvis
775-721-9070
nancyjarvis48@gmail.com

Corresponding
Secretary
Jan Muzzy267-6744
j.muzzy@icloud.com

Immediate
Past President
Mary Porter
775-782-8098
maryatmaa@gmail.com
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Note: President is a ex-officio (voting)
member of all Committees (but not
counted in a quorum) except for
Nominating.

Calendar of Events

2022 Saint

SNRW’s 2022
EXECUTIVE BOARD

May
05/03 SNRW board meeting, 3 p.m.,
Republican Headquarters, Gardnerville
05/04 DCRW Lunch Meeting 11 a.m.,
Valley Christian Fellowship, Minden
05/08 Mother’s Day
05/11 SNRW Membership Meeting,
11:30 a.m., C.O.D. Casino, Minden
05/12 DCRCC Meeting 7 p.m., Elks
Lodge, Gardnerville
05/14  Candidates for Governor Forum,
3 p.m.-6 p.m., Christian Valley Fellow-
ship, Minden
05/21 Armed Forces Day
05/28  Early Voting Begins (Nevada
Primary Election)
05/31 SNRW June Board Meeting,
3 p.m., Republican Headquarters,
epublican Headquarters, Minden.
Gardnerville

June
06/01 DCRW Lunch Meeting 11 a.m.,
Valley Christian Fellowship, Minden
6/08 SNRW Membership Meeting,
11:30 a.m.,C.O.D. Casino, Minden
06/19 DCRCC Meeting 7 p.m., Elks
Lodge, Gardnerville
06/14  Nevada Primary Election
06/19 Father’s Day

July
07/04 Independence Day
07/05 SNRW board meeting, 3
p.m., Republican Headquarters,
Gardnerville.
07/06 DCRW Lunch Meeting 11
a.m. Valley Christian Fellowship,
Minden
07/13  SNRW Membership
Meeting, 11:30 a.m., C.O.D.
Casino, Minden
07/13 DCRCC Meeting 7 p.m.,
Elks Lodge, Gardnerville

August
08/02 SNRW board meeting, 3
p.m., Republican Headquarters,
Gardnerville.
08/03 DCRW Lunch Meeting, 11
a.m. Valley Christian Fellowship
Minden
08/10  SNRW Membership
Meeting, 11:30 a.m., C.O.D.
Casino, Minden
08/11 DCRCC Meeting 7 p.m.,
Elks Lodge, Gardnerville

Next Rumbler Deadline May 25th
email stories / photos to: Anita Kornoff

rumblernews@gmail.com
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I
 want to take this opportunity to wish all the
wonderful ladies in SNRW a Happy Mother’s Day. I
hope that May 8, 2022, is a beautiful spring day

and that each of you has a blessed celebration with
your family. With this being such a busy time of year
and the election coming up, don’t forget to take a
moment to quiet your mind and thank our mothers.

At our last meeting, Sharla organized the debate
between candidates for Nevada State Assembly,
Blayne Osborn and Ken Gray, and did an excellent job
facilitating. The questions were pertinent and al-
lowed the candidates to give us their opinions on
various topics. Be sure to join us at our May 11
meeting when candidates Robin Titus and Jim
Wheeler will debate on positions in the Nevada State
Senate. The doors open at 11 a.m., so come early to
get a good seat. Hope to see you then.

This is a reminder that the Governor Candidates’
Forum will be held on Saturday, May 14, at Valley
Christian Fellowship from 3 to 6 p.m. The doors open
at 2 p.m., so you can come early to meet and greet
any candidates attending. We will partner with
Douglas County Republican Women and Incline
Village Crystal Bay Republican Women for the event
and have invited all the governor candidates.  All of
the candidates for governor have been invited and at
present eight will be attending.

 There is no charge to attend,
but we are tracking the number of
people coming, so please email
me at scondron@charter.net if you
would like to attend. It will be a
very informational afternoon.
         Jacie and I attended the
NvFRW Spring Board meeting in

Reno, and it was exciting and educational. The
Nevada Republican Women’s Clubs participate in
many events to get Republican candidates elected.
Currently, there are 20 Women’s Clubs in Nevada with
1,261 members. They are dynamite! I highly recom-
mend that any SNRW member attend an NvFRW
board meeting sometime in the future.

There are currently two petitions at Republican
Headquarters regarding the elections that need your
attention. Please stop by and sign them. They are
vital to getting our election laws changed. Also, Mary
Lou Gervie will be contacting some members of
SNRW regarding Volunteer Hours. Thank you, Mary
Lou. (See articles on pages 4 and 5 of this newsletter.

SNRW’s board meetings are on the first Tuesday
of the month at 3 p.m. at Republican Headquarters on
Main St., Gardnerville. You are welcome to come and
hear all about what’s going on with SNRW.

In the meantime, stay engaged and stay con-
nected; the Republican Party needs you!

’
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Volunteer Campaign Hours

The National Federa-
tion of Republican Women
established the Campaign
Award Program to honor
clubs for the time spent
volunteering for our
Republican Party and
Republican candidates.
Over the years, Mary Lou
Gervie, who again is
chairing this program for
SNRW, has recorded
thousands of Volunteer
Campaign Hours that SNRW members and associates
have contributed to the cause and reported to her.

Recently, Mary Lou messaged each member and
associate a list of activities that NFRW qualifies for
the program and a form for keeping track of them so
that you can report your volunteer hours to her conve-
niently. As stated in her message, “It is not only
important for the SNRW club Achievement Awards
that we involve ourselves in campaign activities, but
also to show strong support for Republican candi-
dates.”

Several SNRW members and associates already
have accumulated Volunteer Campaign Hours. You
have volunteered at Republican Headquarters and
attended the March Precinct Meetings and Republi-
can County Convention. Some of you have held candi-

Volunteer, Keep Track, and Report Your Hours for the NFRW Campaign Award Program

For our newer members and associates
who may be involving themselves

 in Nevada campaigns for the first time,

it is important to make a habit of turning in your
Volunteer Campaign Hours to Mary Lou Gervie each month.

Her email address is chuck.marylou@gmail.com.

Feel free to contact her if you have any questions about the program.

date meet and greets.
Some of you even are
candidates for office.
Mary Lou would like to
collect your July 1, 2021,
through May 31, 2022.
Please begin collecting
your hours monthly start-
ing immediately but going
back as far as July 21,
2021.

Many of our members
and associates who have

participated in this program are familiar with the
procedure.

For volunteers, all non-paid campaign activities
benefitting our Republican Party, candidates, and the
Federation, which are done at home or outside the
home, are included—mailings, phone calls, computer
work, social media postings, or blogging. Work at
and for special campaign events also counts unless
you are a paid guest or have been compensated.
Please note that SNRW can count the volunteer time
of our male associate members if SNRW is the
primary club of a spouse or friend who is an SNRW
member.

It’s time to do this again. Campaign volunteering
is what we are about.

-4-

By Mary Porter
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I would like to collect your June 1,
2021, through May 31, 2021, list
monthly starting May 31, 2022.

By Mary Lou Gervie

Your Volunteer Hours
Count!

The following policy details activities that can be
included in your volunteer campaign hours:
1.   All non-paid campaign activities benefiting our
Republican Party, candidates,  and/or the Federation.
2.   Campaign work done within or outside the home,
including mailings, phone calls, computer work, and
social media postings or blogging.
3.   Work at and/or for a special campaign event - but
NOT if you attend as a paid guest OR if you are
compensated for the event.
4.   Attendance at (and travel portal to portal) State or
National Federation Board of   Directors Meetings and
Conventions - as well as time spent in preparation for
Federation meetings if you serve on a committee.
5.  Time in session at (and travel portal to portal)
municipality, precinct/ward, county, district, or state
party conventions.
6.   Time in session at (and travel portal to portal)
RNC conventions.
7.  Time spent as a county, state, or national party
committee member or as a temporary member, i.e.
Rules Committee, Resolutions Committee, etc.
8.   Campaign work at club meetings, i.e. getting
petitions signed, doing mailings. DO NOT COUNT
TIME SPENT IN REGULAR BUSINESS AT CLUB MEET-
INGS.
9.   Traveling from event to event - but NOT for per-
sonal stops en route.
10.   Volunteering at any municipality, county, state or
Federation headquarters.

11.   Volunteering for a Republican candidate for a
non-partisan office, e.g. school board elections.
12.   Working as a poll watcher on Election Day - but
NOT if you are paid.
13.   Involvement in a Campaign Management School,
i.e. training to be a faculty member, teaching and
organizing a campaign school.
14.   Working on Election Day as an Election Judge or
Election Clerk - but only if you turn the money you are
paid over to your county party or your local FRW club.
15.   Presenting campaign programs or speeches at
local civic organizations, but NOT if paid.
16.   Appearing on local media for the GOP cause.
17.   Running for office - all time spent campaigning.
18.   Time spent registering voters.
19.   Hours spent as editor of a club newsletter or
state newsletter and hours spent as club yearbook
chairman.
20.  The time of Associate members (women) volun-
teering for the Federation or  individual clubs, or GOP,
i.e. working at the HQ of the Party or a candidate,
putting up signs, etc. can only be counted by ONE
individual club, the primary club of the member. The
time of Associate members (men) volunteering can be
counted in the primary club of his spouse or friend
who is the member of that club.

I
t is essential for the
SNRW club’s Achieve
ment Awards that we

involve ourselves in
campaign activities and
show strong support for
our Republican candi-
dates. I have attached a
list of ways that you
accumulate hours for this
important program,
including volunteering at
Republican Headquarters,
attending the Douglas County Republican Convention, and holding a candidate “meet and greet.”

Remember that “candidates” include Republican candidates running for nonpartisan offices, such as the
school board.

Your Volunteer Hours
Count!

NFRW Policy for Counting Volunteer Hours

-5-
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FRIDAY, APRIL 8, 2022
Executive Committee & Regents Meeting

SATURDAY, APRIL 9, 2022
Board of Directors Meeting (everyone welcome)

-6-



Monthly Newsletter of  the SNRW

The Rumbler News—May 2022-7-

Superfortress to Visit
Minden-Tahoe Airport

Armed Forces Day
Saturday, May 21, 2022

Armed Forces Day was officially created on August
31, 1949 by the then U.S. Secretary of Defense, Louis
Johnson. Prior to that, each branch of the armed
services celebrated individually. This unification of all
of the branches’ holidays reflected the fact that these
departments were placed under the Department of
Defense. The purpose of this holiday is to honor the
men and women who served the armed forces of the
United States which include: the Coast Guard, the Air
Force, the Navy, the Army and the Marine Corps.

Boulder City
Republican
Women
report that two
speakers, Capt. Sam
Brown, for US Con-
gress and Dr. Fred
Simon, for Nevada
Governor were guest
speakers at their
March meeting. The
Group had the honor
of witnessing Sam
Brown being pre-
sented with the Quilt
of Valor.

Shared as information only—not a political
endorsement by SNRW."

CAPTAIN SAM BROWN
Receives Quilt of Valor

The big bomber will arrive at Minden-Tahoe
Airport on May 23 and be available for ground and
cockpit tours from noon to 4:30 p.m. on May 24 and
25. According to Josh Wells, B-29 Doc Executive
Director, this tour will give warbird fans in the area a
unique opportunity to see one of only two B-29
Superfortresses still airworthy and flying today.

The mission of the B-29 Doc History Restored
Tour is to tell the stories of, and honor the men and
women who designed, built, flew, and maintained
these magnificent machines that helped deliver
victory over oppression during World War II.

Tickets for ride flight experience are now on
sale by calling the B-29 Doc Box Office at 316-260-
4312, option 3. For details about the B-29 Doc Flight
Experience, visit www.b29doc.com/rides to view seat
availability and book tickets. Admission for ground
and cockpit tours at Minden-Tahoe will be $10 per
person or $20 per family.

ABOUT QUILTS OF VALOR
       It is 11,000 + volunteer
quilt-makers who unite to bring
comfort and healing to our
Military Service Members and

Veterans by offering tangible expressions of
gratitude through an heirloom-quality quilt. A
Quilt of Valor brings healing and comfort to those
touched by war.

COURTESY OF RECORD-COURIER

Current 2022 SNRW
paid members are 74
and associates are 56
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Call to order: The April meeting
of SNRW was called to order at
11:49 a.m., Wednesday, April 13,
2022, by the President, Sondra
Condron, at the C.O.D. Casino in
Minden, NV. She welcomed every-
one and reminded members to
silence their phones. The prayer
was given by member Carmen
Bowman, followed by the salute to
our great flag by Blayne Osborn.

Save the Elephant:  President
Condron stated that April 16 is the
national Save the Elephant day,
noting that more than 80 elephants
are killed each day by poachers.
With the intention to help save the
(Republican) elephant, several
canisters were placed at the
tables, and she asked attendees to
donate to the cause. She reminded
members that SNRW is a P.A.C.,
and thus, it donates to Republican
candidates during election years.

Introductions:  President
Condron recognized attending
political leaders: County Assessor
Trent Tholen; Douglas County
Commissioner Mark Gardner; Jim
McKalip, Gardnerville Ranchos
General Improvement District
Trustee and Chair of the Douglas
County Republican Central Com-
mittee; Brenda Robinson, President
Douglas County Republican
Women, Ken Gray, Commissioner
in Lyon County, and Clerk-Treasurer
Amy Burgans,

Program:  First Vice President
Sharla Hales introduced the candi-
dates for State Assembly, District
39; Ken Gray and Blayne Osborne.
She explained the debate process
and rules, and she then moderated
a lively and interesting debate

MINUTES
SIERRA NEVADA REPUBLICAN WOMEN

April 13, 2022 Luncheon Meeting , C.O.D. Casino, Minden, Nevada
club will be able to make signifi-
cant donations to Republican
candidates in the general election.

Minutes: President Condron
noted there was no meeting in
March because of the St. Patrick’s
dinner and called for approval of
the February 9, 2022 Minutes.
M.S.C. that the Minutes of the
February 9, 2022 meeting be
approved as distributed through
TheRumbler.

New Business:  President
Condron reported on the following:
SNRW, DCRW, and Incline Village
Republican Women’s Clubs are
hosting a Governor Candidates
Forum on May 14, 2022 (2-4 p.m.)
at the Valley Christian Center. Nine
candidates have agreed to attend,
and it is expected more will be
coming. Watch for further an-
nouncements.

The NvFRW Board Meeting
was in Reno on April 9. Sondra
Condron and Jacie Peters went,
and Sondra commented on how
much the State Federation of
Republican Women is doing. She
noted that statewide there are 20
clubs with 1,261 members. Nation-
ally there are 43,000 members.

Announcements:  Items for
the next edition of The Rumbler
are due to Anita Kornoff by April
25.

Forms were available at the
meeting for anyone who wanted to
Opt-Out of mail-in ballots and to
vote in person. The deadline to file
this is April 15.“YIKES” signs are
available at Headquarters; stating
that you cannot vote in the pri-
mary if you are not registered to
vote.

between the two candidates. She
acknowledged timekeeper Pat
Smith. A copy of the rules and
question are attached to the
original Minutes.

Sharla announced that the
program for the May meeting will
be the candidates for the Nevada
Senate, Jim Wheeler, and Robin
Titus.

Vice President-Membership:
Second Vice President Barb
McRoberts reported that as of
today, there are 73 members and
55 associates, plus one new
associate as of today’s meeting.
The several guests attending the
luncheon today were welcomed
and asked to stand to be recog-
nized. She will be sending out a
copy of the membership roster and
asked all members/associates to
review the information and let her
know of any changes.

Treasurer:  St. Patrick’s Dinner
results: Treasurer Jacie Peters
reported that 171 attended the St.
Patrick’s dinner at Carson Valley
Inn. It was a very successful event.
She noted funds are raised to
support Republican candidates and
that in the election year, we take
the checkbook balance down to the
bare minimum. Monies from the St.
Patrick’s dinner are used for the
candidates and to help keep
enough funds to maintain the club.
Next year the committee (Jacie
Peters, Pat Smith, and Sally Grant)
would like to see an increase in
donated auction items and in-
creased ticket sales.

Treasurer Peters gave the
financial report (copy attached to
original Minutes) and noted the (continued next page)
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I found this book to be extremely fascinating.
I’ve always heard of Camp David, but never really
understood what it was.  This book gives an in-depth,
personal and detailed review of the what, where and
why of Camp David.  It is a little out of date, ending in
the Obama era, but is still worth the read.

The first-ever insider account of Camp David,
the president's private retreat, on the seventy-fifth
anniversary of its inception.

For seventy-five years, Camp David has served
as the president's private retreat. A home away from
the hustle and bustle of Washington, this historic site
is the ideal place for the First Family to relax, unwind,
and, perhaps most important, escape from the inces-
sant gaze of the media and the public. It has hosted
decades of family gatherings for thirteen presidents,
from Franklin D. Roosevelt to Barack Obama, includ-
ing holiday celebrations, reunions, and even a wed-
ding. But more than just a weekend getaway, Camp
David has also been the site of private meetings and
high-level summits with foreign leaders to foster
diplomacy.

Former Camp David commander Rear Admiral
Michael Giorgione, CEC, USN (Ret.), takes us deep

into this enigmatic and revered sanctuary. Combining
fascinating first-person anecdotes of the presidents
and their families with storied history and interviews
with commanders both past and present, he reveals
the intimate connection felt by the First Families with
this historic retreat.

Never before have the gates of Camp David
been opened to the public. Intensely private and
completely secluded, the president's personal camp-
ground is situated deep in the woods, up miles of
unmarked roads that are practically invisible to the
untrained eye. Now, for the first time, we are allowed
to travel along the mountain route and directly into
the fascinating and intimate complex of rustic resi-
dential cabins, wildlife trails, and athletic courses
that make up the presidential family room.

A BOOK REVIEW                                    BY NANCY JARVIS

After a lively song, Mary Porter called attention
to two petitions available at Headquarters
To enforce the requirement of I.D. for voting, and
To require in-person voting

Candidate Introductions: President Condron
invited candidates to introduce themselves and tell of
the office they are seeking: Trent Tholen- County
Assessor, Natalie Yanish – Douglas County Commis-
sioner – District 4, Larry Walsh – Town of Minden
Advisory Board, Eric Park for Mayor John Lee for
Governor, Sigal Chattah – Attorney General, Shawnye
Garren – County Recorder, Amy Burgans – Clerk-
Treasurer, Kathrine Dickerson – School Board, Jan
Muzzy for Sam Brown – U.S. Senator, Danny Tarkanian
- Congress, Sharla Hales – Douglas County Commis-
sioner District 2, and Sondra Condron – Minden
Gardnerville Sanitation District Trustee.

DCRCC:  Jim McKalip, Chair of the Douglas County
Republican Central Committee, reported that infor-
mation will be going out for Voter Integrity training
meetings and urged all to attend.
Adjournment:  There being no further business, the
meeting was adjourned at 12:59 p.m.

SIERRA NEVADA REPUBLICAN WOMEN
Minutes for April 13, 2022 (cont’d. from page 9)
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KEN GRAY — BLAYNE OSBORN DEBATE
SNRW’S APRIL MEETING

KEN GRAY — BLAYNE OSBORN DEBATE
SNRW’S APRIL MEETING
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(continued next page)

Senator
James A. Settelmeyer (Dist. 17)
2388 Highway 395
Minden, NV 89423-8923
775-450-6114
James.Settelmeyer@
sen.statenv.us
Secretary:
Maureen Brower
Maureen Brower@sen.statenv.us

Assemblyman
Jim Wheeler
(District 39)
P.O. Box 2135
Minden, NV 89423-2135
775-450-6114
Jim.Wheeler@asm.statenv.us
Secretary:
Barbara Eiche
Barbara.eiche@asm.statenv.us

Congressman
Mark Amodei
Nevada U.S. Cong. Dist. 2
222 Cannon House
Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515
202-225-6155

Douglas County Manager
Patrick Cates
1594 Esmeralda Ave.
Minden, NV 89423
P.O. Box 218
Minden, NV 89423
Ph: 775-782-9821
Fax: 775-782-6255

ACHIEVEMENT
AWARD:
Mary Lou Gervie
Marie Schnock

ADVERTISING:
(Rumbler)
Rita Hill

ADVISORY:
Past Presidents

AMERICANISM:
Sharon O’Berg

AUDIT:
Pat Smith

BUDGET &
FINANCE:
Jacie Peters

BYLAWS:
Sally Grant

CAMPAIGN
CHAIR:
Mary Lou Gervie

CARING FOR
AMERICA:
Marie Schnock

CHAPLAIN:
Alice Garcia

CONSTITUTION/
EDUCATION:
OPEN

ENTREPRENEUR
AWARD:
Jann Fargnoli

HISTORIAN:
Mary Lou Gervie

HOTLINE/EMAIL
BLAST: Barbara
McRoberts

LEGISLATIVE:
Kathryn Zogorski

LITERACY:
Jan Vanderbur

MEMBERSHIP:
Barbara
McRoberts

NEWSLETTER
EDITOR:
(GRAPHIC
DESIGN)
Anita Kornoff

NOMINATING:
OPEN

PARLIAMENTARIAN:
Kathryn Zogorski

PHOTOGRAPHER:
Donna Schehl

PROGRAM:
Sharla Hales

PUBLICITY/PR/
Pat Smith

PROTOCOL:
Jan Muzzy

RESERVATIONS/
LUNCHEON:
Sally Grant

ROSTER:
Barb McRoberts

SPECIAL EVENTS:
Executive Board

SUNSHINE:
Rita Hill

VA/ MILITARY:
Marie Schnock

WAYS & MEANS
Jacie Peters

WELCOMING
COMMITTEE:
Barbara
McRoberts,
and Team

WEBSITE:
Rita Hill

SNRW COMMITTE CHAIRS
& MEMBERS

STATE OF NEVADA OFFICIALS
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2021 Board of
Commissioners

• Meets on the first Thursday
of the month in Minden, at
1 p.m., at Douglas County
Historic Courthouse.

• Meets on the third Thursday of
the month at 1:30 p.m., at
Lake Tahoe Transportation
Center.

2021 County Commissioners
John Engels, Chairman

District 2
775-546-3171

jengels@douglasnv.us
Mark Gardner, Commissioner

District 3
775-781-1378

mgardner@douglasnv.us
Walt Nowosad, Vice Chairman

District 5
775-781-8575

wnowosad@douglasnv.us
Wesley Rice, Commissioner

District 4
775-546-3170

wrice@douglasnv.uss
 Danny Tarkanian, Commissioner

District 1
775-781-1503

dtarkanian@douglasnv.us

Sierra Nevada Republican
Women Support

PLEASE SEE MARIE
SCHNOCK, CARING FOR
AMERICA CHAIRPERSON
TO MAKE A DONATION.
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For the
latest
informa-
tion about
events,
club news, and photos
simply go to Facebook.com.
In the search bar type

“Sierra Nevada Republican
Women.”

While you are there, please be
sure and hit “like.”

NON-PARTISANS
CANNOT

IN PARTISAN RACES
IN THE JUNE PRIMARY

Warn the people you
know to

Re-register
REPUBLICAN!

YIKES!YIKES!
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Advertise in The Rumbler



Visit our website: sierranevadarepublicanwomen.com

ADVERTISING TO
 LIKE-MINDED MEN AND

WOMEN IN YOUR
 COMMUNITY

Our Republican Women’s newsletter,
reaches over 100 members and associ-
ates every month. The annual fee in-
cludes ads in 12-issues, a spot on our
website, and a link to your website (if
desired).

AS OF JANUARY 1, 2022
RATES ARE: Business Card = $45

Banner = $75 1/4 Page = $90
 1/2 Page = $125

Contact Rita Hill at
ronnritahill@aol.com

or call her with any questions
775-783-9908

Advertise in The Rumbler
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